
 

 On October 31st,  children can wear their Halloween costume to school.  
Halloween activities will be determined  closer to the date.                 
Please watch for news home from your classroom teacher. 
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We raised $1,765.95 for          

cancer research during our              

Terry Fox Run!  WAY TO GO!! 

TEPAC NEWS 
 

Teulon Elementary Parent Advisory Council 
 

Our AGM is on October 5th at 6:30 p.m. 

at Teulon Elementary School. 
TEPAC is a welcoming group that supports the 

school in a variety of ways.   

New members are always welcome! 

 

Reminder school fees are now past due.  

TES is collecting 

drink tabs at the     

office, throughout the 

school year. 

 

 

 

What? Progress Conversations are a different format to the traditional Parent-
teacher interview”. Progress conversations are focused on setting learning goals,    
reviewing some early assessment, and getting to know families. 

Why? Progress Conversations happen before the report card goes home, which     
allows teachers a chance to connect with parents in more of a proactive manner.  
Meetings involve the student. This is key since the student is the central focus of the 
conversation, and their input is needed.  

Who? The student, the teacher, and parent(s)/guardian(s).  

When? Thursday October 26th 4:30—7:30 pm - meetings are 10 minutes in length.  

How? Our PowerSchool Parent Portal will be used for parents to sign up for times.  
Our Parent Portal will open for bookings beginning on October 15. 

Click Parent Portal Login on the Interlake School Division website 
(www.interlakesd.ca) to sign in and then book your time by clicking on “request      
interviews” on the bottom left menu.  Call the office at 204-886-2620 if you have for-
gotten your password and need it reset. 

Ongoing Mabel's Labels Fundraiser   

Just go to mabelslabels.ca, click on  "support a  

fundraiser" and search for  Teulon Elementary 

School.  There are many great options for labelling. 


